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PLANNING COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
April 6, 1965

'+ THe meeting was called to order at 8:00 P,M, by Chairman Virgll

Goldsberry.

Members Present: (Glendale Holte Calvin Gorte

George Drezius ‘ Arcéhie McVay
Ed Oar '

\.gi_e,porter‘,s Present: Marge Barrett Dick Keuaink

Ruth Brewer

Minutes,éf*the previous regular meeting were read by the

secretary. A change of terminology was roted, than accepted
as read., - k '

Murry Palifer stated that he had purchased the lockers in the
. Litfrell Bullding and planned to move them into his place of

business, It was suggested by Virgil Goldsberry that he talk

ke the Bullding Ingpector to see if there were any regulations
. that must be complied with, ‘

Regarding the sidewalk reguireménts; a recommendation of the
Portland Cement Company was submitted by Clty Draftsman Jerry
Swanson, a &opy of which 1s atiached herewith, Noted by the
Draftsman and the Commission was the varilous dangerous and

dilapldated sidewalks in different parts of the city, Mentioned

also by the same was that these must bé repaired, It was
brought out that the exlsting sidewalk ordinance states that
bad sidewalks must be repalred by property owners: It was
recommended that thls be-brought to the attention of the City

A motlon was made by George Drezius and seconded by Glendale
Holte -that ‘Plfnning Commission Recommendation #97, regarding
split levelihomies in various.zones (R-1-2-3 C-1-2 and A+l) be
given to the CIty Council. Motlon was carrled,

An explamation of Planning Coémmission Recommendation #¢8,
regarding street slgn renovation, was given by City Draftsman
Jerty Swanaon, A mobleh by Glenddle Holte and: geconded by
Ed Oar that thls recommendation also be given to the City
Council was carried unanimously. ‘

A review of the bullding permits. for the month of March was

given by Bullding Inspector liee-Fountain, ' Permits in the
amount of $64,078.00 were lsgsued at a fee of $253.00,
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Also brought out by Mr. Fountaln were matters regarding the
Commission., He stated that In an R-1 zone was a gentlemen Jol
wished to eliminate his garage, putting in a kiltchen with a
bedroom above it In its place, It was stated that this would
not be a split level home, but a story and one-half, It was
brought out that this could not be done, but suggested that he
make an extention behind his house with his kitchen and his
garage but with no bedroom over 1it,

Regarding the man using the old Rellable Hardware Bullding as
a paint shop for his own use, 1t was stated that there 1is
nothing on record to prohibit thils,

Glendale Holte sald that he was asked by somecne where thely

might find an area within the city limits for a trailer park.,
After dellberation and discussions 1t was recommended that he
check into the Von Estate at Fifth and Easy for i1ts possibilities,

Regarding the Dale Smith greenhouse matter, again it was brought
out that there 1s to be only one addition in a non-conforming

zone, In September of 1857 Garry Wimberly was granted permlssion
for an addition, Being that this one addition has been made, there
is to be no more irrespective of owner.

There being no other matters the meeting was adjourned at
9:18 P.M,
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